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The College of Podiatry: Guidance on the Supply 
of Codeine Phosphate, Co-Codamol and Co-
Dydramol 
 

The College of Podiatry advises members with the appropriate annotation (POM-S) that they should 

only issue a maximum of a three days’ supply of the following medicines: codeine phosphate, 30/500 

Co-Codamol (pack size 24) and Co-Dydramol. The College also emphasises that members should 

only obtain these medicines through requests to the pharmacist (i.e. via a signed order) and that 

individual supplies should not be held by members. The ‘POM-S’ certification requires a College of 

Podiatry recognised update every three years for members.    

 


